
 

CDA eNews 24-3 

August 8, 2024 

To:  Developers, Sponsors and Local Housing Contacts 

From:  Gregory Hare, Director, Community Development Administration 

Re:  CDA Memo – In-Place Rehabilitation Guidelines - Effective 8/8/24 

The Department has established the new criteria for proposed projects that involve the rehabilitation of 

occupied housing. Based on feedback we received from industry stakeholders, these guidelines have been 

revised since publishing Notice 24-5 on May 14, 2024, which initially addressed these criteria.  

 

For full details, please view CDA Memo – In-Place Rehabilitation Policy on our website.  

# # # 
 

You can subscribe to CDA eNews on the DHCD website. 
 

CDA eNews Updates are posted to the DHCD website. 

 

 

https://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Documents/CDA-Memos/In-Place-Rehabs-Guidelines.pdf
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